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City of London  
City of London  
PO Box 270,  
Guildhall,  
London  
EC2P 2EJ 

Our Ref:   2017/2923/P 
 Your Ref:  

Please ask for: Jonathan McClue 
Telephone: 020 7974 4908 
 
16 June 2017 

 
Dear  Sir/Madam  
 

DECISION 
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
 
Request for Observations to Adjoining Borough - No objection 
 
Address:  
33 Holborn  
London  
EC1N 2HT 
 
Proposal: 
Application for determination under part 16 of Schedule 2 of the Town and Country 
Planning (General Permitted Development) Order 2015 (as amended) whether prior 
approval is required for the installation of a telephone kiosk.  
Drawing Nos: letter dated 15.5.17 from City of London ref 17/00383/DPAR 
 
The Council, as a neighbouring planning authority, has considered your request for 
observations on the application referred to above and hereby raises no objection. 
 
  
Informative(s): 
 
1  No objection is raised to the proposed siting and appearance of the phone kiosk. It 

would be located on the opposite side of a dual carriageway and at some distance 
from the borough of Camden. As a result of the small scale nature of the proposal 
and distance involved, it is considered that the phone kiosk would have no impact 
on the conservation area character, pedestrian flows or amenities of the borough. 
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Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
David Joyce 
Director of Regeneration and Planning 


